VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)

From: Parker, Christie [Parker.Christie@leg.wa.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2009 4:51 PM

To: Paananen, Ron

Subject: Tunnel to Western

Hi, Ron.

Reps. Dickerson and Carlyle would like to know how much it would cost to provide direct access from the bored
tunnel to the surface in the vicinity of Western. Have you done any analysis along these lines? Is such an option
feasible from an engineering standpoint?

Thank you,

Christie Parker
HTC Staff

7/14/2009



